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Parents and Guardians, it is that time of year again.  As a major part of the Music Department Trip, the nurses from the Band, Choir and Orchestra will need an updated Medical Form prior to the trip.  While we anticipate that everyone will remain healthy and illness free, we must plan for the “just in case” problems.  Our ability to provide care for your student is dependent on the notarized and completed medical form.  
Band Parents, this is a different form than the one you completed prior to Marching Season.
Our Nursing Licenses are based in Pennsylvania.  The notarized forms allow us to provide medications which are approved by our school.  It also allows us to provide first aide and if needed, allows us to accompany your student to an Emergency Room or Urgent Center for treatment.
PLEASE TAKE YOUR TIME AND COMPLETE ALL PORTIONS OF THE FORM. As always, we as nursing professionals keep your student’s information private.  We must also have TWO COMPLETED AND NOTORIZED FORMS FOR EACH STUDENT.  One of the forms is kept by the nurses and the second is in a sealed envelope on each bus in case of an accident or emergency.  We must have all medical forms by Monday, March 23, 2020.
The Band Pancake Breakfast will be held on Saturday, March 21, 2020.  There will be notaries available to have the form notarized.  It is important that you provide TWO completed forms along with two recent pictures of your student.
Forms will be collected at the Pancake Breakfast; or may be given to the student’s music/choir/orchestra teacher or sent to:  
Rose Faour
 234 Parker Street
Pittsburgh, PA  15223.

Thank you.  We look forward to sharing time with your students. 
Rose Faour
